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Officer Reports 
 
Big SIR- Bob Krogman 
The BEC Zoom Meeting was called to order at 10:02 am.  The SIR lunches are canceled until we 
are allowed to meet again in person.  We will continue to hold Monthly BEC meetings by Zoom 
until it is cleared for us to meet in person again.  We will be looking into holding a general 
meeting by Zoom.   
 
Secretary Robin Friesen/ Alan Cade 
The minutes for the March BEC meeting were approved.  Nine of thirteen voting members were 
present on Zoom.   
 
Little SIR John Sinsel 
NTR 
 
Treasurer Rick Stoltz 
Our Branch remitted $234.50 to the SIR organization.  We have 3703.11 in checking for our 
branch. 
 
Membership Tom Wright 
We have no new members, our current membership is 135 down one due to the death of Clark 
Phillips. 
 

Committee Reports 
 
Ramp Committee Andy Ameigeiras 
Duane Heaton is no longer doing our bulletin or news reports.  We are attempting to get 
George Siffri to do this job. 
 
Clothing Glenn Delisle 
Glenn was not present but it was noted that we are about to have new shirts available. 
 
Golf Committee Ray Tschirhart 
Golf has been canceled until further notice. 

http://branch170.sirinc.org/


The next BEC meeting will be held on June 3rd on Zoom 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 


